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 Robert Livock PETITNOBJ

E

2014/2624/P 06/05/2014  08:57:49 I am sorry that the proposal is out of scale and dominates the existing school and caretakers house.   

Boundary walls only need repairing so if they are to be rebuilt they should be built back from the 

pavement line to increase safety as the footpath is currently too narrow and obstructed for peak time 

traffic.  I am not aware that the school consulted the community on its proposals and certainly Raglan 

Street was not.  No private developer would be so indulged and it is deplorable.  To benefit the local 

community a free water supply to the Raglan Street raised beds would be welcome as these areas are 

looked after by local volunteers.
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